
U.S. Department of Justice 

CRM-2546 	
Washington, D.C. 20530 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in response to your letter dated February 20, 1981. 

We have no control over the other components of the Department of 
Justice nor other executive agencies on when they will respond to the referrals we have sent to them. 

We have'not yet located items 79, 557-558, 783, 1587, 1603 and 1610-1611. These documents may surface before we complete the processing of your request. 

The last batch of documents we sent to you came from several enclosures to the main file of 129-11. (See pages 79-86 of the schedule of documents we sent to you with our letter dated February 18, 1981.) An enclosure is usually 
made up of several documents too bulky to be placed in the main file. 

We only process documents in the order that they appear in the file. 

Portions deleted from items 1641 and 1644 contained Department of 
Justice file numbers. We feel that exemption (2) (related solely to the 
internal personnel rules and practices of an agency) is applicable. A portion 
deleted from item 1644 contained a candid comment from a Departmental attorney. 
Therefore, exemption (5) is in our opinion applicable to item 1644. 

Sincerely, 

E. ROSS BUCKLEY, Chief 
Freedom of Information/Privacy Act nit 

Criminal Division 
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